
June 11, 2020 

Dear members and friends of the AAAAI, for my June 2020 presidential message, I wanted to highlight 

the Academy’s Practice Management Workshop. As you may know, the workshop initially scheduled to 

take place in Washington, DC, this summer is going virtual in order to help you and your practice 

navigate the new challenges brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic.   

We’re offering a program of online events, starting with several summer webinars focusing on COVID-19 

and its impact on A/I practice.  Now the COVID-19-specific webinars will be available free of charge for 

all Academy members and their staff and all sessions will offer CME and CE credit. I hope that you and 

members of your team can join us for one, two, or all of these sessions.   

Now the June webinars include a June 18 session entitled “EIDL, PPP and Stimulus Payments: How Do I 

Keep it All Straight?” and then a June 25 session entitled “Job Prospects During the COVID-19 Pandemic: 

What Options Exist?”  

July will feature webinars on “Academic Practice Management in the COVID-19 Pandemic” and another 

one on “Telemedicine Strategies Post COVID-19”. The August webinar will focus on “Engineering Your 

Practice for the Next Crisis”.   

So please stay tuned for email alerts on how to register for the webinars as well as the dates for the 

upcoming July and August sessions. 

Finally, I would like to thank Dr. Priya Bansal and Dr. Chrissy Ciaccio for their wonderful leadership in 

developing the Practice Management Workshop. And I thank them and the members of their team for 

their innovative approaches to hosting a virtual format and also for updating this year’s Practice 

Management Workshop to include specific sessions related to COVID-19 and its impact on A/I practice. 

Thanks and talk with you again next month.  

 

 

 


